
Sherwood and Union Twp. Branches are both having issues with the 
performance and accuracy of their people counters. We have discussed their 
options and I have recommended they try a different manufacturer than what 
they currently have. I have recommended the PC-PIR15-D, from a company 
in Ohio called SenSource (http://www.sensourceinc.com/PC-PIR15-D.htm). 
This is a wireless unit that can be mounted above the door and will hopefully 
not have the problems with sun coming in the door and messing the sensor up 
like we have at both locations. This model also features a remote receiver that 
logs the count and operates as a door chime.

Sherwood needs 1 and Union Twp. needs 2.

Request for Sherwood Branch: $370 + S&H
(Sherwood’s capital fund balance is currently $8,485.35)

Request for Union Twp. Branch: $740 + S&H
(Union Twp.’s capital fund balance is currently $10,358.61)
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